To
All NEDAC Members

From
W.I. Khan

Subject: 
International meeting of Co-operators in Cebu, Philippines

Dear Sir/Madam
The National Cooperative Development Corporation (NCDC) through the Regional Cooperative Development council of region VII, in partnership with the provincial government of Cebu and the Cooperative Development Authority are cordially inviting you to the 1st ASIAN COOPERATIVE TEAMshop or 1st ACT on November 18 – 20, 2009 at the Cebu International Convention center (CICC), Mandaue City.
The word “TEAM” which stands for “Together, Everyone Achieves More” spells out the unity and cooperation that this activity wants to convey in bringing about synergy in the cooperative movement not only in the Philippines but also all over Asia.

This international gathering has four major objectives: (1) convene cooperative leaders, practitioners and advocates all over Asia to exchange best practices in managing business enterprises (coop governance); (2) establish linkages between and among cooperatives for mutually enriching coopreneurial activities (business matching); (3) define the Asian coops’ role in the emerging global climate change; and (4) Asian coops’ response to the global financial crisis.
The Registration fee per person is $670 if purchased by 30 September/09. After 30 September, the fee is US$770. The fee is for registration, 3 nights hotel accommodation, daily breakfast at the hotel and transfer from airport to hotel and vice versa.

I was told that if you can enroll 20 participants, registration fee for you will be free. For further details, you may please send your E-mails to info@1stact.ph or segfredobuagas@1stact.ph
With best regards

Yours sincerely

W.I. Khan

